
Town of Lenox 

Community Preservation Committee 

Town Hall |6 Walker Street| Lenox |Massachusetts 01240 

  

The Lenox Community Preservation Committee will hold a Public Hearing and meeting on 

Monday, June 27th at 6:00 p.m.  in the evening. Residents and members of the Lenox 

community are invited to give their input on the needs, possibilities and resources of the town 

regarding community preservation in the categories of Open Space & Recreation, Historic 

Preservation and Community Housing. This hearing and meeting will be accessible via Zoom. 

Please check the Town of Lenox website (www.townoflenox.com) for log-in details at least forty-

eight (48) hours in advance of the scheduled day and time. Please send written comments or 

any questions to gmiller@townoflenox.com, or to the Lenox Community Preservation 

Committee, c/o Gwen Miller, 6 Walker Street, Lenox, MA 01240 


